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NPA: Request for inputs on policies   
 

Subsistence and travel policy 

The employer tabled this policy for review in the previous DBC and committed to elaborate further in a 

task team meeting on the rationale for such action. Parties held a task team meeting on 3 December 

2024 where the employer indicated that a review of the policy was necessitated by the revised rates for 

meals and accommodation. According to the employer, the revised rates are the only changes to the 

policy. 

 

The PSA noted the submission by the employer and raised concern that the revised rates are not the only 

changes on the draft policy. Parties agreed that the PSA will make written substantive inputs on the draft 

policy and the revised rates. The employer agreed to separate the rates of meals and accommodation 

from the policy so that the policy is not revised yearly. Members are requested to submit their inputs on 

the draft policy and the revised rates (attached) to tshepang.moeti@psaftss.co.za by 11 December 2024.  

 

Members will be updated on developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: NATIONAL PROSECUTING AUTHORITY (NPA)    
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